Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Central Florida Expressway Authority
The Central Florida Expressway Authority announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, September 1, 2022, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: The 60% Plans Public Meeting will be held in-person at Jones High School and will also include an online/virtual format. Both meetings will present identical information and will allow for discussion and questions with the design team. The meeting details are as follows:

In-person Meeting

Jones High School - Cafeteria

801 Rio Grande Avenue

Orlando, FL 32805

5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

Online/Virtual Meeting

Pre-register at: https://bit.ly/SR408TampaAveMtg1 (Link is case sensitive)

6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Project No. 408-315

Project Description: SR 408/Tampa Avenue Interchange Project

The Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) is partnering with the City of Orlando on design improvements of the SR 408/Tampa Avenue interchange near Camping World Stadium. Planned improvements include modifying the interchange from a half-diamond to a full-diamond interchange providing access to and from the east, relocating the eastbound exit ramp to US 441/Orange Blossom Trail and adding a lane on eastbound SR 408 from John Young Parkway to US 441/Orange Blossom Trail. There will also be improved lighting and sidewalks along Tampa Avenue for enhanced pedestrian safety. 

During the in-person and virtual meetings, the design team will present the 60% plans, answer questions, and solicit feedback from attendees. Public involvement and interagency coordination have been integral to the assessment process, and opportunities for participation will continue throughout the design process.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services, free of charge, should contact Kathy Putnam as noted below at least (7) days prior to the meeting.

For more information, visit https://bit.ly/3McUDJ1 (link is case sensitive) or contact Kathy Putnam, Public Information Officer, by phone at 407-690-7220, or by email at Construction@CFXway.com

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: 
